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December 15th Advisory Committee meeting is
postponed

The December Project Advisory Committee meeting is postponed due to weather and travel conditions. The meeting has been
rescheduled to January 26, 2017 with details posted on the project calendar (http://www.portlandoregon.gov//bps/68165).

https://www.portlandoregon.gov/bps/article/621059
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